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A resolution supporting the Texas Department of Transportation proposed improvements to US Highway 80.

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) has developed schematic plans and environmental studies
for US Highway 80 through Mesquite and conducted a Public Hearing on June 25, 2019, at the Mesquite
Convention Center, in order to present the proposed design and receive public comment and establish a record
of public support.

Recommended/Desired Action
Staff recommends approval of the resolution.

Attachment(s)
Resolution

Drafter
Wes McClure, P.E.

Head of Department
Matthew Holzapfel, P.E.
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